June 21, 1974

CONFIDENTIAL

Dr. Richard Ross
Cardiovascula® Division
Johns liopkins Hospital
Baltimore, Maryland 21205

Dear Dick:
I have no overwhelming ideas for candidates in o» out of NIH for
Ted Cooper's post. I have always been impressed with the levelness and

competence of Jerry Greene, who has a firm background in clinical and
research medicine and considerable political savvy.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn; M.D.
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